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I urge the legislature to support this bill. Few animals have an impact on our local 

landscape and ecosystems like beavers, it can only benefit us (likely in unforeseen 

ways) to invest in co-existing with these creatures. Protecting beavers will not just 

help their species alone, but will surely improve the health of our state's wetlands and 

biological diversity.  


